
RALLY TO SUPPORT WORKERS’ RIGHTS 
 

At the present time, we are working on a rally to support Oklahoma Workers during 
Spring Break in March.  Oklahoma Teachers, Police, and Fire Fighters and Municipal 
Employees are all targeted with anti-union legislation.  It is the consensus of these 
unions to hold off on a rally until they have a chance to negotiate on their bills, as the 
fire fighters have reached a tentative agreement on binding arbitration. 

 

 

 

HOUSE GENERAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE VOTED DO PASS ON HB 1593 

REPEAL OF THE MUNICIPAL EMPLOYEES COLLECTIVE BARGAINING ACT  
 

By a close vote—9 yes and 7 no—they voted to send to the House Floor this very anti-
worker legislation.  Please contact all those who voted NO and thank them. 
 

Committee Member  Phone   E-Mail Address 

YES 

Dennis Johnson (R)-Chair  405-557-7327  dennis.johnson@okhouse.gov 
Lisa Billy (R)   405-557-7365  lisajbilly@okhouse.gov 
Elise Hall (R)   405-557-7403  elis.hall@okhouse.gov 
Guy Liebmann (R)   405-557-7357  guyliebmann@okhouse.gov 
Scott Martin (R)   405-557-7329  scott.martin@okhouse.gov 
Steve Martin (R)   405-557-7402  stevemartin@okhouse.gov 
Dustin Roberts (R)   405-557-7366  dustin.roberts@okhouse.gov 
Sue Tibbs (R)   405-557-7379  suetibbs@okhouse.gov 

Leadership 

Jeffrey Hickman (R)-Ex-officio  405-577-7339  jwhickman@okhouse.gov 
 
NO 

Mike Christian (R)-Vice Chair  405-557-7371  mike.christian@okhouse.gov 
Donnie Condit (D)   405-557-7376  donnie.condit@okhouse.gov 
Larry Glenn (D)   405-557-7399  larryglenn@okhouse.gov 
Charlie Joyner (R)   405-557-7314  charlie.joyner@okhouse.gov 
Wade Rousselot (D)   405-557-7388  waderousselot@okhouse.gov 
Jerry Shoemake (D)   405-557-7373  jerryshoemake@okhouse.gov 
Randy Terrill (R)   405-557-7346  randyterrill@okhouse.gov 

 

NEXT STEP—contact all House Members and ask them to vote NO on HB 1593.  You can 
go to the House of Representatives site at http://www.okhouse.gov/Members/
Default.aspx for all their contact information. 
 
 

 

F.Y.I.— 

The Central Oklahoma Labor Federation has sent an e-mail to our members to attend 
a rally this Saturday to support Workers’ Rights and a Woman’s Right to choose an 
abortion. 
 
The Oklahoma AFL-CIO Supports Workers’ Rights 100%, but we DO NOT endorse 
this rally nor do we take a stand on abortion rights. 
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